

February's Announcements

Theme for 2019: "Holding On To Holiness"
Psalm 34:10-14

Theme for January: "Plan a Life of Holiness"

Luke 12:31



Attention All Ladies!!! The **Women of Faith** request your presence at our first meeting of 2019 on February 9th at 9-11AM. We will be observing Black History Month. There will be a presentation by the Youth Department honoring four influential black women in politics and education. There will also be a Healthy Soul Food Buffet. Please wear your African Attire and if you'd like, please bring your favorite (inexpensive) black figurine to decorate your table. Red, green and black tablecloths will be provided. We hope to see you there!!!



50 Plus invites you to attend our Fellowship on Saturday, February 16, 10:00am - 12 Noon in Amos Hall. Come and hear a message on "It's time to make a change" presented by Clovis Honore, President of the NAACP. <u>The Spiritual Homework for the month: Which is easier, pardon or healing?</u> Hope to see you there. Refreshments will be served.



New Members Class will be held on Sunday, February 24, 2019 at 8:00 a.m. in the Founder's Chapel. You can sign up in Partner Services. This class is a requirement for all aspiring members. Seats fill up fast, so don't delay.



Reminder: NCC has **Prayer Meetings** every Thursday from 6pm to 6:45pm in the Ministers' Lounge (2 Chronicles 7:14).



The **Youth Department** has Bible Study on the 1st, 2nd, and 3rd Thursday of every month at 6PM in Amos Hall, Room 4. If you are a teenager between the ages of 13 and 18, **Praise Central Youth Church** is also the place for you. Please join us on the 1st, 2nd & 3rd Sunday of every month at 11:30am (refreshments & fellowship 11:00-11:30am) in the Maggie B. Jennings Annex, Room 1. Who says you can't have fun while learning the Word of God? <u>You're invited to come on Sundays and Thursdays</u> and listen to some great teaching while interacting with your peers. We look forward to seeing you!



Young Adults: Young Adults are you ready to go to the next level with God? Well, wait no longer! Come and join our Bible Study Class called **NEXT LEVEL**. Classes are held every Tuesday night at 7 p.m. in the MBJ Annex, Room 3. If you have any questions please call the church at (619) 584-5460 or Johnathon Bradley (Bible Study Leader) at 619-577-8077.



NCC **Movie Night** will be February 22nd at 6:30pm. Everyone is invited to attend.



If you'd like to help out in the **Children's Ministry**, please sign up in Partner Services or see Pastor Patty B. Allen. <u>We are currently seeking a lot of help in this ministry</u>. Thank you.

Announcements continued on other side →

February's Announcements Continued ...



Safeguard Training will be February 16th at 9am. This class in mandatory for all those who desire to work with children and/or youth.



At our last General Church Meeting in December, information was presented concerning the goals and direction in which **A.S.P.I.R.E.** will be going. This is a wonderful ministry, but more help is needed in this ministry. If this would be of interest to you, please sign up in Partner Services or contact one of the following people: Ms. Thompson, Dr. Browne, Linda Doughty, Angie Miller or Pastor Patty B.



NAMI (National Alliance on Mental Illness) is a **FREE** 12-week series taught by trained family members who have lived with the experience of having a family member diagnosed with mental illness. This will be held every Saturday, beginning February 23rd through May 11th from 10am to 12:30pm in the Maggie B. Jennings Annex. To register or for additional information please call: Joan Wesley at 1-619-925-9114 or email her at joy4joy4@aol.com



Children's Day is March 24th at our 11:15am service. The theme is Give Him the Highest Praise, "The Musical". If you'd like to help out with this or need more information, please see Sis. Dorothea.



NCC Partners, we are pleased to present the second edition of the **New Creation Church Newsletter**. This edition is full of news and highlights about the many ways we spread joy, and care for others with our outreach activities. We encourage you to take some time to relax, and enjoy the newsletter at your convenience. One click on the titles in the Table of Contents will take you directly to the different articles. To view the newsletter **online** log on to **www.nccofsd.org**, click on the events tab, and click on NCC Newsletter 2nd Edition, 2019. If you have an email address on file, you received the newsletter via email. Thank you in advance for your support of the newsletter. If you have questions or comments, please see our contact information on Page 4 of the newsletter, Member-at-Large Team.



Our **Emergency Pantry** is in need of canned meats (tuna fish, chicken, beef stew, chili), rice (one pound bags), peanut butter (plastic container), dry beans (one pound bags), and mac and cheese. Items can be left in the kitchen. Thank you, from the Willing Workers.



The **2018 Tax Contribution Statements** were sent out on January 19, 2019. If you have not received your Contribution Statement, please complete a request form showing your name, address, city and zip code and place it in the box located in the Narthex. You may also call the church during regular working hours at 619-584-5460 and ask for Suzie. Thank you!